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Works at the junction of King Street and Line Wall Road 
 
In order to allow works to the building at the junction of King Street and Line Wall 
Road, King Street will be closed off to vehicular traffic as from 9.00 a.m. on Monday 
21 July 2008, for a maximum period of two weeks. Pedestrian access will remain 
available at all times. 
 
Site operatives will assist the movement of pedestrians along the affected areas and 
appropriate signage for the guidance of pedestrians and drivers will be displayed in 
the vicinity of the works. 
 
The Government regrets any inconvenience to the general public these works may 
cause them. 
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